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Dear Chairman Cohen: 

I am enclosing for your analysis a copy of some 
legislation which I am considering introducing in the 
very near future. 

As you can see, the main thrust of this legislation 
is aimed at protecting public corporations and their 
stockholders from the activities of so-called "corporate 
raide=s". 

To accomplish this, we are going to require full 
public disclosure from an owner of five per cent of the 
stock of a public corporation. In addition, anyone 
using the mails to acquire or increase his ownershi~ of 
stock to five per cent or more must file a public state- 
men= with the Securities and Exchange Conunission. There 
are several other technical details in this legislation 
which you will see as you read the proposed bill. 

It is my understanding that there have been some 
preliminary, informal discussions between members of my 
staff and your general counsel, Phil Loomis, on the merits 
of this legislation. I would be most interested in having 
your detailed opinion of this final version of the bill 
which I am now sending along to you. As I mentioned 
earlier, I would like to introduce it this session and 
would greatly appreciate your acting as quickly as you 
can on this. 
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Many thanks for your attention to this matter, and 
to all the others~on which we have had recent dealings. 
Your staff has always been most considerate and most 
prompt in working on legislation which has been of 
concern to me. 

With kindest personal regards, 

Sincere ly, 

Harrison A. Williams, Jr. 
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